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Staff Appreciation Week – THANK YOU!  

SRS Staff would like to thank our community and our SR Home and School for the wonderful treats, lunch, cards, and notes 

of appreciation. Your thoughtful words and generosity are greatly appreciated. 
 

 Heritage Fair Assignment 

March is Heritage Fair Month with all projects due on Monday, March 27th and the SRS Heritage Fair on Tuesday, March 

28th. Kindergarten to grade three project will be sharing a photo of a special place for the child and explain why it is special. 

The theme of this year’s grade four and grade five fair is Canadian Makers (builders, artisans, architects etc.) although any 

topic can be selected about Canada. 

School Clothing Sale  

Saint Rose School is hosting a school clothing sale from February 27th until March 12th. Order forms are available on 
Cashless Schools online ordering. Options are hoodies, zip hoodies, crew neck sweatshirt, long-sleeve t-shirt, and short-
sleeve t-shirt. 
 

 

Heart Healthy Schools 

Through the Heart and Stroke Foundation, SRS is working on our designation as a Heart Healthy School. There are four 

weekly components to complete before June. Our first week is Joyful Movement from February 27th-March 3rd.  We will be 

adding extra movement and exercise into our week. There will be a group fitness class on Friday with other classroom 

movements activities throughout the week. We encourage families to do the same at home.  



Community “Thank you!” 

We would like to thank Terry Ricketts from Church of the Good Shepherd for organizing Family Baskets. These baskets 

included a game and a meal and were given to 25 SRS families. LIFT Church Of the Good Shepherd group water bottles and 

classroom treats. 

 

 

 

 

After-School Care and March Break Camps 

The Go-Go Afterschool Saint Rose program has 6 openings currently.  

Focusing on five main principles: science, leadership, entrepreneurship, arts & culture, and physical activity, your child is 

sure to love their time at Go-Go! 

Registration is available currently. To sign your little one up, please call us at 455-5496 or email us 

at afterschool@gogogym.com 

 

mailto:afterschool@gogogym.com


 

 

Dates To Remember: 

February 27th - March 13th – School clothing sale 

February 27th - March 3rd – Joyful Movement  

March 1st – Home and School Meeting 

March 6th-10th – March Break - no school 

March 16th – Welcome To Kindergarten for incoming kindergarten students 

March 20th-23rd – Spring Fling 

March 21st – World Down Syndrome Day 

 
March 24th – No school for students – report card writing and staff professional 

learning 

March 27th – Heritage Fair Projects due 

 


